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     Since our last Board meeting in November I have met with three Clubs.  I had a 

luncheon meeting with Hamilton I and II and spoke at the Mississauga Club’s dinner 

meeting.  I am currently working on setting up a meeting with Brampton-Caledon. 

      As well I have continued doing the informercials monthly and have consulted with 

various AD’s to answer questions.   I also continue to monitor Women’s enews for stories 

that might be of interest.  If there is something noteworthy for my US counterpart I then 

forward it to her. There were also some informal discussions re LAA on the recent D4 

Cruise in Hawaii.   

 

Connie Deckert 

D4 LAA Chair (Canada) 

Zonta Club of Kitchener-Waterloo 

 

 


